
Name:……………………………………..……… Class: ………..… 

Home School Diary front 

cover competition! 
Dear Children, 

It’s that time of year when we print our Home School Diaries for 

September and we need YOU! We would like you to design a front 

cover for our new diaries and the one that is judged the best will be 

used for next year.  

All that you have to do is draw your design on the back of this letter 

and hand it into Mrs Snowden no later than Wednesday 13th May. 

The winning entry will then be decided and announced in May in a 

celebration assembly. 

The design can be whatever you would like but it must include the 

following: 

1. The words: Sharmans Cross Junior School. 

2. Bright colours. 

3. It must cover the whole of the back of this page. 

4. A picture that shows what our school is about, ideas might 

include: friendship, working together, playing together, looking 

after each other, looking after the world. 

Good luck! 

Mrs Snowden. 


